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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  March 17, 2022 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Design/Build Destination Playground Equipment and Installation for Dos Rios Park 

(RFP-5035-22-KH) 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Q.  Can the City provide the .CAD files for the playground area? 
 
A.  Yes.  CLICK LINK 

 
2. Q.  Is the City interested in more wood type materials, than plastics? 

 
A.  Yes.  The City would be interested to see some natural materials that fit into the overall 

concept and existing look of the surrounding areas. 
 

3. Q.  Is the City flexible to the existing boulder locations? 
 
A.  Yes.  Although they need to remain within the existing footprint. 

 
4. Q.  Does the City want the Contractor to be responsible for the removal and re-installation of 

the existing surfacing materials, or will the City be responsible for it? 
 
A.  Please provide a separate “Add Alternate” line item for this for the Contractor to be 

responsible for removal and re-installation.  This “Add Alternate” should not be included in 
your total GMP pricing. 

 
Please direct any questions concerning this solicitation and project to Duane Hoff Jr. 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

https://grandjct-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/brendanh_gjcity_org/EjjDKI2Zd-JEkXu2Ue8DMwIB4wWPCaeQaNkJjoZcg1Ve4w?e=5%3AyvZ6dx


   

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Contract Administrator 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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